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Republic of the Philippines ,
Department of Environment and Natural Resc|urces 
MIMAROPA Region |’:i i;j; ,
PROVINCIAL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAjLm^OXIRCES OFFICE

DEC 2 0 2022

MEMORANDUM

FOR

THRU

FROM

SUBJECT

The Regional Executive Director 
DENR MIMAROPA Region 
1515 DENR By the Bay Building, Rqxas Boulevard,
Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila

The ARD for Technical Services

The OIC, PENR Officer

SUBMISSION OF THE CORRECTED SPOT REPORT 
REGARDING ONE DEAD TAMARAW FOUND WITHIN 
MTS. IGLIT-BACO NATURAL PARK (MEBNP)

Forwarded is the memorandum dated December 7, 2022 of Assistant PASu of Mounts 
Iglit-Baco Natural Park (MIBNP) regarding submission of the corrected spot report regarding 
one (1) dead Tamaraw found within Mounts Iglit-Baco Natural Park (MIBNP) on March 3, 
2022. Please be infonned that the dead tamaraw was found approximately 100 meters away 
from Magawang Station and 5 meters away from foot trail going to Station 2 with 
geographical coordinates 12°420N, 12104 4’E.

Based on the report, the tamaraw is male approximately 19-20 years old and may have 
died as a result of bullfighting due to serious injuries, including two holes caused possibly by 
another male Tamaraw’s horn.

Attached herewith is the spot report, geotagged photos and corrected location map of 
the above-mentioned subject for your reference.

For information and record.

E. TANADA

TSD-CDS12/19/2022

So. Pag-asa, Brgy. Payompon, Mamburao, Occidental Mmd( u 
Email:penrooccmin@denr.gov.ph
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